
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

DUNCAN, ARIZONA (“CITY”)  

WATER SYSTEM IMPROVEMENTS 

CDBG # 118-25 

Notice is hereby given that above referenced bid offering is hereby revised as to the BID OPENING DATE 

and SUBMITTAL DEADLINE FOR QUESTIONS REGARDING THE INVITATION FOR BIDS (IFB).    

NEW DEADLINE TO SUBMIT BID:  Bids must be submitted on or before Monday, February 3, 2025 by 

1:00 P.M. (ARIZONA TIME) and they will be publicly opened and read shortly thereafter.  

NEW DEADLINE TO SUBMIT QUESTIONS ON IFB:  Any questions about this IFB must be e-mailed on or 

before Monday, January 27, 2025 at 1 p.m. (ARIZONA TIME) to the following persons:   

For questions about the bidding process and/or the plans or specs, please contact: 

Terry Hinton 

City of Duncan, Arizona 

Town Manager 

thinton@townofduncan.org. 

For questions concerning Federal Labor Standards or the forms to be submitted, please contact: 

William D. Osborne, AICP 

SouthEastern Arizona Governments Organization (SEAGO) 

Community Development Program Manager 

wosborne@seago.org.  

 

All respondents shall ensure that they acknowledge this amendment as per the IFB instructions.   

Any questions regarding this Amendment should be directed to Terry Hinton at 

THinton@townofduncan.org.     

It is the sole responsibility of the bidder to comply with this and any and all addenda issued during this 

IFB action. Small business enterprises and disadvantaged business firms are encouraged to participate. 

Copies of all questions and responses will be paraphrased in a follow-up Addendum to be sent to all 

prospective bidders who have requested a set of plans.  

 

Terry Hinton 

City of Duncan 

mailto:thinton@townofduncan.org
mailto:wosborne@seago.org
mailto:THinton@townofduncan.org


QUESTIONS & RESPONSES 

Q1.  Are bid documents available? 

 A1.  Bid documents should be posted online at the Town’s website. On request, the bid 

documents can be attached to email messages. 


